
6:30 PM, Tuesday, April 2

The Town of Montague, in partnership with Mass Housing Partnership (MHP)
and VHB, are exploring possible land uses, activities, connections, and
redevelopment strategies for the former Farren Care Center site. 

Through this planning process, various stakeholders and the broader
community have identified community needs to guide the Town in
preparing a vision and physical site planning concepts. As a complementary
component to the study, a residential/commercial market feasibility
analysis and redevelopment strategy have been provided. 

The final report for this study & market analysis is now available!

At this meeting, Planning Board members will review the report findings and
recommendations and will provide feedback on what next steps the Town
should take. After Board discussion, the chair will open it up for public
comments. All are welcome! 

For zoom login, final report, and project page, click on the link or use the QR
Code shown above: https://tinyurl.com/266rpybs. 

For questions/comments, please contact Maureen Pollock, Town Planner at
maureenp@montague-ma.gov or (413) 863-3200 x112 
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